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    CHAPTER REPORT 

 
REPORT FOR: May 9, 2014 PLSO Executive Committee Meeting 

  Report to be submitted to PLSO office prior to Executive Committee Meeting. 

 

REPORT DATE: May 8, 2014 

 

CHAPTER:  Firelands 

 

DELEGATE:  John Hancock 

 
Meeting Information:  

 Date:  April 29, 2014 

 Location:   Berry’s Restaurant, Norwalk 

 # Total Attendees: 8 PLSO Members: 8 Guests: 1 

Topics Discussed: Executive committee actions from March. 

One new member was announced. 

             

Meeting Highlight: CPD Session of 1 hour demonstrating Carlson Software 

             

             

Chapter Concerns: (topics to be forwarded to the Executive Committee Meeting) 

 The Chapter designated Rusty Rosebeck at liaison for the 2015 Fall Conference. 

 Rusty was instrumental in coordinating the last conference we hosted and was  

 elected unanimously. 
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CPD Presentation: YES x NO ⁬ # Credits  1 

Speaker Name & Affiliation: Tom Peak, Carlson Software 

PD Topic/Title: Use of Carlson Software for Surveyors 

Presentation Summary:  This was a demonstration session of various projects to show features  

of the software package.  Very informative and was particularly useful for current Carlson users. 

Future Chapter Activity:  

Indicate future events of the Chapter (including dates): 

Note: These may include fundraising, CPD presentations, golf outings, joint meeting, etc.  

 Culver-Davies Calibration Baseline dedication May 17
th

, 9 am.  This will include a 

 demonstration of the facility and a lunch.  Flyer attached with sign-up information. 

             

             

             

Member Highlight:  

Opportunity to highlight the activities of a member in the Chapter: 

Note: This could be for their surveying efforts, chapter activities, civic activities, etc.  

  

 A number of Chapter members have worked diligently to set up and coordinate the 

 Baseline Dedication.  They will be named and thanked in a later report. 

             

             

   
 


